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Notice Regarding Termination of Sponsored American Depositary Receipt (ADR) Program 
 

Olympus Corporation ("Olympus") hereby announces that the Board of Directors held today has decided to 

terminate the sponsored American Depositary Receipt (ADR) program as described below. 

 

1. Reasons for termination 

In June 1993, Olympus launched the sponsored ADR program with the aim of increasing convenience 

for overseas investors, cultivating new investors, and expanding our investor base. Taking into 

consideration the recent significant increase in stock trading by overseas investors in the Japanese stock 

market, we have decided to terminate the sponsored ADR program. 

 

2. Date of termination 

January 31, 2023 (scheduled) 

 

3. Future actions 

ADR holders will be contacted separately by The Bank of New York Mellon, the depositary bank, 

regarding the schedule and procedures for termination. 

 

For inquiries regarding ADR: 

Depositary Receipts Department, The Bank of New York Mellon (U.S.) 

Telephone number 1-888-269-2377 (toll free within the U.S.) 

Telephone number: 1-201-680-6825 (from outside the U.S.) 

Website  https://www.adrbnymellon.com 

Email address  shrrelations@cpushareownerservices.com 

https://www.adrbnymellon.com/

